
NOTICE 

TO ALL FACULTY AND NON-TEACHING STAFF MEMBERS OF VISVA-BHARATI 

The Vice-Chancellor desires to hold weekly interactive meetings on Zoom with all 

faculty and non-teaching members of staff. An institutional email ID will be 
required to join these meetings. 

All members of faculty and non-teaching staff not having institutional email 

account are hereby requested to apply for the same on line by visiting the 
following link on or before 04 January 2021. 
http://bit.ly/vbmailzoom 

The first meeting will be held during the first week of January 2021. 

Those who would like to speak during these meetings may send an email to 
staffmeet@visva-bharati.ac.in a week in advance. 
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